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Paul G. Pickowicz to discuss "New Directions in China"

November 10, 1978

History professor Paul G. Pickowicz will discuss "New Directions of China" at a meeting of the University of
California, San Diego Chinese Students Association at 8 p.m., Friday, November 17, in the North Conference
Room of the Student Center.

The public is invited to attend and admission is free.

Pickowicz, an assistant professor of history at UC San Diego, has recently returned from his fifth visit to the
People's Republic of China. On his latest trip he and three colleagues were given a unique opportunity to live in
and study a Chinese agricultural village in southern Hopei province.

Pickowicz spent the 1977-78 academic year as associate director of the University of California Study Center
at the Chinese University of Hong Kong.

For information contact: Paul Lowenberg, 452-3120
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